
Dear Japanese Association of Anatomists., 
  
I hope this finds you well in the lead-up to Christmas. I hope you don’t mind me contacting you, 
but we are in the process of recruiting anatomists to contribute to a Delphi study on developing a 
neuroanatomy syllabus for physiotherapy students. I am wondering if you teach physiotherapy at 
your University, and would you and/or any of your colleagues who teach neuroanatomy to these 
students be interested in taking part? We would really like to reach a global audience, and so if 
there are any other contacts that you know of across Japan, we would be most appreciative of 
your help. 
  
All the best for the festive season, 
Steph 
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